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LTC Administration

From: Phillip Howells
Sent: 07 July 2021 12:07
To: Phillip Howells
Cc: LTC Clerk
Subject: Ledbury Neighbourhood Development Plan public consultation with local organisations
Attachments: Issues and options leaflet v10.pdf; Issues and options questionnaire v10.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
As you may be aware, we are currently undertaking a public consultation exercise to gain the 
views of residents, businesses and local organisations on the policy areas we are reviewing for a 
revision to the current adopted Ledbury Neighbourhood Development Plan. I am writing to consult 
your organisation on the matters being considered. 
 
The attached leaflet and questionnaire have been sent to all residential postal addresses in the 
Ledbury area, but we would also welcome specific feedback from organisations/groups such as 
yours. 
 
Please complete all the sections which you feel are relevant to your organisation and add any 
further comments on other issues you wish to raise in Section 7. We would much prefer you 
submit your submissions online following this link, 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LedburyNDP_Issues_Options.  However if you need to reply 
on a paper version feel free to, and continue on a separate sheet if you need more space.  The 
deadline for receipt of online questionnaires is 16th July, but we will accept paper questionnaires 
received by 30th July 2021.  Please add the name of your organisation in Section 7 instead of a 
postcode so we know which body is replying and for which sphere of interest. 
 
Full information about the issues and options upon which we are seeking views and how to 
complete the questions is in the attachments.  
 
Thanking you in anticipation 
 
Kind regards 
 
Councillor Phillip Howells 
Chair, NDP Working Party 
phowells@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk 
07802 260906 or 01531 636752 
 


